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Comment Submitted:

I was very pleased to read that the Bureau of Land Management has decided to continue accepting solar applications on public
land. In my opinion, this is just one of the ways that America can become less dependent on non-renewable energy sources. if
Director James Caswell is responsible for this, good for him. It's the right thing to do for our country and shows that he is
listening to the american public. 

Sincerely, 
Howard J Burch


